
 

The Villa Capri Cruisers Car Club Inc. donated $2,500 to the City of Scranton and the Scranton 
Recreation Authority at their 8th Annual Charity Car Show. Proceeds will be used for the new 

Butterfly Accessible Playground to be installed at Nay Aug Park. From left; club members Seymour 
Kurtzweil, Ann Kurtzweil, Rich Mroczka, Michelle Mroczka Taylor, Frank Valvano, Pat Valvano, 

Luke Casterline, Recreational Board member Bob Gattens accepting the check, club members Dave 
Thomas, Joseph Carra, Nick Tielli, and Sal Pizzo. 
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